To whom it may concern,

Flourishing Families will be hosting Christmas in
Clarksville on December 19th and 22nd. The event
aims to give an opportunity for Clarksville's
homeless and low-income families to have a holiday
celebration complete with a hot meal and gifts for
the children. Your business can be a part of this
mission through the contribution of monetary, food,
drink, or gift donations.

Donations to this event will result in recognition of
your organization via social media, mentions on our
website, in media releases, and at community events.
Levels of sponsorship depend on amount donated.
Please see attached sponsorship levels for more
information.

Contributing to Christmas in Clarksville will assist
Flourishing Families in our mission to give low-
income and homeless Clarksville community members
a second chance and show the community that your
business cares about the city of Clarksville. For more
information and questions please contact us at

canadra.jenkins@flourishingfamilies.org
Thank you for your support,
Canadra Jenkins

Co-Founder
931-278-2544




